
Parent Information 

 

What is the Banquet For? 

The Banquet is a time to celebrate everything that the Lord is doing in the lives of our 
students and to introduce people to our ministry. The Banquet is our largest fundraiser 
of the year and allows us to offer CLC classes at no cost to students in 6th through 12th 
grade in Gilmer County.  
 

What Will My Student Be Doing? 

We love how excited our middle schoolers get about serving at the banquet! Middle 
schoolers help seat guests before the program begins, help pick up plates after dinner, 
and even have a chance to participate in part of the program if they would like. 
 

What Should They Wear? 

Students are encouraged to wear blue jeans, tennis shoes, and a shirt that they can 
easily change out of in the restroom. We will be providing matching CLC t-shirts for the 
students which they are able to take home and keep after the banquet. If your student 
doesn’t have blue jeans or sneakers, that’s no problem! Bring them as they are. We 
love having our students at the Banquet and we don’t want anything to keep your child 
from coming.  
 

Where Do I Bring Them? 

Please bring your student to Ellijay First Baptist Church by 4:15pm.  They should enter 
and go in the Welcome Center at the front of the church through the glass doors next to 
the sanctuary. We will meet in the lobby of the Welcome Center. 
 

How Should I Pick Them Up? 

Students may be signed out and picked up beginning at 8:30pm in the Welcome Center 
(the same place they were dropped off). Students will only be released to the person 
specified on their permission form unless we have been given notice of a substitution. If, 
at the last minute, your student needs to be picked up by someone other than the 
person on their form, please call (706) 669.1699. 
 

Can I Come? 

Of course! We would love to save a seat for you. If you would like to attend, please 
RSVP by emailing jennifer@gilmerclc.org or by calling (706) 635-7100 no later than 
October 20th.  
Dinner will be catered and a program featuring many of our current and past CLC 
students will be enjoyed by all. This fundraising event is geared towards adults.  Childcare is 
not provided.   

Space is limited so reservations are required to attend. 
 


